
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: rick@rqasc.com <rick@rqasc.com>
CC: Haley Mottel (HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov) <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 7/5/2015 8:32:59 PM
Subject: Clemson Vetoes

Attachments: Veto 6-13.pdf

Rick, I hope you had a very happy July 4th weekend. Attached is background about the Clemson vetoes 6 - 13. 
We greatly appreciate your support and look forward to seeing you tomorrow.
Thank you, Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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